May 23, 2006

Dear Mr. Cohagan and Board of Trustees,

It is with great difficulty that I submit this letter of resignation effective June 23, 2006 to you. After much thought and consideration, I feel that I need to make a change based not only in my personal life, but also one for convenience.

On a more personal note to you, I must tell you that my heart is saddened. I know that I am leaving one of the best school districts in the state of Texas! More importantly, I am leaving some of the best co-workers, administrators, and board members that I have ever had the opportunity to work for. You have made my time in Gunter wonderful, and I hope that I have been able to contribute just a little to this community.

Thank you so much for giving me the opportunity to be a part of Gunter ISD and also giving me the privilege to teach the great kids in Gunter.

Sincerely,

Suzame Russell